
Birds  in  the  basin  to  be
focus of talk
The Tahoe Heritage Foundation and Tahoe Institute for Nature
Science is putting on a talk about Birds of Lake Tahoe and the
Tahoe Big Year on Aug. 14.

This event will be at Taylor Creek Visitor Center at 8pm. A $5
donation benefits the Tahoe Heritage Foundation.

Will Richardson will talk about birds in the basin, including
information about the Tahoe Big Year. The Big Year began Jan.
1, with participants in search of as many species of birds as
they can find during 2015.

Taylor Creek Visitor Center is located approximately three
miles north of South Lake Tahoe on the lakeside of Highway 89.

For more information, call 530.544.7383.
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